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SBDM 6/15/2017
The meeting was called to order by Shelina Smith at 11:00 a.m.

The members present were Natalie McCutchen, Kacy Speed, Matt Marsh, Shelley Jones, and

Celeste Jones.
Visitors present were Jason Phillips and Justin Mitchell.

The motion to approve the agenda was made by Matt Marsh; second by Shelley Jones.

The motion to approve the minutes was made by Kacy Speed; second by Natalie McCutchen.

We went over calendar updates. We have district registration on Wednesday, July 26th from 8
am - 6 pm. Open House will be Monday, August 7th at 7 pm.

Professional development will take place August 1st - 3rd. We decided not to have a PD day on
Monday, July 31st. Opening Day for the district will be August 4th.

We went over the budget report. We have about $5,596.88 left in the budget. We will get back
about $4,000 from a math grant that will be spent on various teacher requests. The motion to
approve the budget aliocation was made by Celeste Jones; second by Shelley Jones.

The motion to approve the 2017-2018 Staff Allocations was made by Natalie McCutchen;
second by Kacy Speed.

We discussed space allocations. Reading and Math Intervention will share Room 224/226. The
motion to approve the 2017-2018 Space Allocations was made by Kacy Speed; second by
Celeste Jones.

The motion to approve the 2017-2018 Master Schedule was made by Natalie McCutchen;
second by Matt Marsh.

We decided to table the decisions about the handbook until the next meeting in July.

Next SBDM meeting will be held in July. A date will be determined later.

The meeting ended at 12:17. The motion to adjourn was made by Natalie McCutchen; second
by Kacy Speed.






